
Public comments may be submitted throughout the entire process of the Mobility Plan Update.  
Please submit your comments to Jason Masters at jmasters@citymb.info or Nhung Madrid at nmadrid@citymb.info.  

 

CITY OF MANHATTAN BEACH 
TOWN HALL MEETING 

SHARROWS ON PACIFIC AVENUE  
 

August 12, 2013 
Police/Fire Community Room  

400/420 15th Street, Manhattan Beach, CA 90266 
6:00 P.M. to 8:00 P.M.  

 

A G E N D A 
In November 2011, the City Council adopted the South Bay Bicycle Master Plan which provides 

guidelines for improving and prioritizing bicycle infrastructure and to regionally connect the seven cities 
of Manhattan Beach, Redondo Beach, Hermosa Beach, El Segundo, Torrance, Gardena and Lawndale.  

Specifically, the plan proposes to expand the bicycle network in Manhattan Beach from 3 miles to 31 miles 
by 2021.  All future projects implemented in accordance with this plan requires City Council review and 

approval for feasibility and fiscal implications through the public hearing process. 
 
A. WELCOME  

 

Richard Thompson, Director of Community Development  
 
B. PRESENTATION  

 

Erik Zandvliet, City Traffic Engineer 
Lt. Andy Harrod, Police Department Traffic Division  

  
C. PUBLIC ENGAGEMENT AND OPEN DISCUSSION 

 

All public comments, questions and discussion items regarding Sharrows on Pacific 
Avenue are welcome at this time.  Please note that the Mobility Plan update currently 
underway will incorporate public comments regarding proposed improvements on Pacific 
Avenue, such as Sharrows, but no decisions will be made at tonight’s meeting regarding 
Sharrows, or any other aspect of the Mobility Plan.  Also, please invite all interested parties 
to participate in the Public Workshops regarding the Mobility Plan Update.   

 
D. CLOSING COMMENTS 

 

Thank you for caring about the future of your City and taking the time to participate in this 
valuable process which will work towards improving mobility, and the safety of all 
pedestrians, cyclists, drivers, and transit riders throughout Manhattan Beach.  If you would 
like to be placed on the email list or have any further questions, please contact us at the 
information below. 

 
TENTATIVE DATES FOR FUTURE MOBILITY PLAN UPDATE MEETINGS 
Public Engagement Workshop #2 – October 2013 
Planning Commission/Parking and Public Improvements Commission – November 2013 
Final Mobility Plan to City Council – January 2014 
 

For more information on the Mobility Plan Update, please visit the City’s website: 
http://www.citymb.info/Index.aspx?page=2208 


